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we need to expand. As you know, Minnesota has faced unprecedented political violence recently and, 
if the defendant had been reported as concerning, this is the very team that would have examined his 
activities. 

Additionally, this team at the BCA had planned a critical training for law enforcement across 
Minnesota to bolster skills and build this capacity across our state. Building this network is the key to 
preventing mass violence events before they occur. This training will now be canceled. 

Without this funding, our capacity to protect our communities from targeted violence and terrorism 
will be significantly diminished. Given recent events in Minnesota, including targeted violence toward 
religious organizations, political terrorism, and threats at schools, this funding cut will further 
jeopardize the safety of Minnesotans. 

I urge you to consider the importance of this grant and the critical role it plays in ensuring the safety 
and security of our state. I respectfully request your support in advocating for the restoration of the 
TVTP grant funding. Your assistance in this matter is vital to maintaining our state's preparedness and 
response capabilities. 

Thank you for your attention to this urgent issue. I look forward to your support and collaboration in 
addressing this pressing need. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Jacobson 
Commissioner, Department of Public Safety 


